
City of Anita, Iowa  

Public Information Meeting and  Request for Public Comments 

 

 

The City of Anita, Iowa plans to submit pre-applications to the USDA 

Rural Development for grant assistance to cover a portion of the costs of 

constructing improvements to its public restroom at city hall, install a roof 

on the fire station, and to purchase equipment and gear for the fire 

department. 

 

The City of Anita is requesting public comments regarding these projects. 

Comments can be mailed to the City of Anita, 744 Main Street, PO Box 

246, Anita, IA  50020.  You may also email comments to 

cityofanita@midlands.net or phone 712-762-3746.    These comments 

must be submitted by April 14, 2021. 

 

A public information meeting will be held at City Hall, 744 Main Street, 

Anita, IA  on April  14, 2021 at 7:30 p.m.   Comments will also be 

received at this meeting. 
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